
Wednesday, December 12th 
 
Clark Band Concert:  The Clark Band will be performing  this evening beginning at 7:00 
p.m. 
 
Clark Fundraiser items are here and available for pick up tomorrow in the gym foyer 
(Door I)  between 3:30-4:30 pm. 
 
Future Problem Solvers will be meeting tomorrow morning at 8:00 a.m. in room 702.   
 
Friday, December 14th-Unified Special Olympics Fundraiser.  Pay $1 and wear 
your favorite Santa hat, antlers, holiday headbands, etc. and help support a great 
cause! 
 
The next Paws for A Cause meeting will be on December 18th from 4:00 until 5:00 pm 
in the LGI.  St. John Animal Control Officer, Jan Kalinowski, will be our guest 
speaker.  Parents are also welcome to attend the meeting.  Please continue bringing 
in items for the supply drive.  St. John Animal Control is in great need of scoopable 
cat litter, canned cat food, and cleaning solution (preferably lemon scented).   
 
Help Club is sponsoring a Mitten, Hat and Scarf Drive to benefit Sojourner Truth 
House.  Help Club will be collecting new or gently used mittens, hats and scarves, until 
Friday, December 14th.  Each item donated will earn a ticket for a gift card 
drawing.  Donations will be collected outside the office before school, or room 611 
during homeroom. 
 
Attention: any 7th or 8th grade girl trying out for this year's basketball 
team:  Make sure to complete your Family ID and turn in your physical to the athletic 
director BEFORE tryouts begin on December 17th.   

Last chance to buy your Clark Yearbook at the low, low 
discounted price of $30.00!  Yearbook orders placed 
after December 21st will increase in price to 
$35.00.  Remember there are only a limited amount of 
yearbooks available to purchase at delivery time!  Make 
sure you place your order now to reserve your copy! 
 


